
Thursday, November 10, 2022, 
 
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families, 
 
2ND ANNUAL DECA “TAKE A STEP” MENTAL HEALTH WALK: 
 
On Saturday, November 12, DECA will be hosting their 2nd annual “Take a step” for Mental Health 
Walk.  The theme is centered around mental health and aims at spreading awareness for teenagers who 
are facing anxiety, depression, stress, and other mental health challenges.  DECA aims to not only spread 
awareness about mental health challenges, but to help educate teens around the Charlotte community 
on how to better deal with their own mental health struggles.  The walk will take place at the Myers 
Park High School track from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM.  Click the LINK to sign up.  We hope to see you there! 
 
2ND ANNUAL TURKEY DRIVE: 
 
For the second year, Myers Park SGA and Interact Club are partnering with Second Harvest Food Bank to 
collect frozen turkeys for families in need.  On Thursday, November 17, during morning drop off (6:30 
AM - 7:10 AM), students will have an opportunity to donate a frozen turkey and get a treat.  Drop-off 
locations include the following:  Front circle, SC lot, and Back lot.  Everyone who donates a turkey will 
scan a QR code to enter their third block class (3A class) in a contest.  The class with the most donations 
will win a cupcake party!  The goal this year is to have 500 turkeys.  Need an “Early Bird Special”?  To 
beat the carpool lines, turkeys will be collected in the FRONT CIRCLE from 6:00 AM - 6:20 AM.  Thank 
you in advance for supporting the effort to ensure all families have a turkey for this Thanksgiving. 
 
COLLEGE ADMISSIONS: 
 
The Myers Park Student Services team is thrilled to announce that they will be hosting Rick Clark, a long-
time college admission professional and author on Monday, November 21, 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM, in the 
MPHS auditorium.  Rick will be sharing his knowledge and experience with families through 
his Admission 101 Presentation with plenty of time for Q & A as well.  This night is for all 9th-
11th graders and their families. 
 
REPORT CARDS: 
 
Due to an error with PowerSchool, report cards have been delayed.  The error has been resolved and 
report cards will be distributed to students during homeroom on Wednesday, November 16.  Thank you 
for your patience. 
 
PROSPECTIVE FAMILIES PROGRAM & TOURS: 
 
Myers Park will be hosting a Prospective Families Program & Tours on Wednesday, November 16, 8:30 
AM to 10:15 AM.  Families are invited to learn about MPHS programs, meet administration, and hear 
from a student panel.  The program will conclude with a brief tour of the school.  Registration is not 
required for the event.  Please help us spread the word. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction. 
 

Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening! 

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/84700654539133804/false#/invitation
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lISnO04LD0VfwIoywqOlXc6eeBgbWwi8/view?usp=sharing
mailto:kathryn.davis@cms.k12.nc.us

